Dear Ms. Jones,

Mr. Charlie Chan has been a volunteer in our not for profit organization for the last five years, and he has put in a lot of efforts as well as time to help people grow positively in life. He is one of the most positive people in the organization. I am pleased to recommend him to your charitable trust.

He had indeed made a difference in the lives of the people he has helped and has been a never-ending support system for the organization. He is well aware of the things happening around in the world and also makes people aware of it. He is a good volunteer and a great human being.

If you have any questions or want to know more about Richard, You can contact me on ********* or send me an email at nobody @gmail.com.

Sincerely Yours,

Gail D. Resch

Organizer

Child Outreach Program

